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TOWN OF WAI-a NGPORD

CONNECTICUT

WILLIAM W. DICKINSON. JR.
MAYOR

November 18,  1992

Wallingford Town Council

Wallingford,  CT 06492

ATTN:    Iris F.  Papale,  Chairperson

Dear Council Members:

This letter will serve as official notification of the appointment
of Mr.  Charles Rood to the Personnel and Pensions Appeal Board
to replace Mr.  Joseph Blichfeldt who has recently resigned.    This

five year term expires December 31,  1994.

Mr.  Rood is a licensed securities broker.    He holds an Electrical

Engineering degree from Brown University and formerly worked
in the area of production manufacturing for high tech offices
in Wallingford.

I would appreciate the Council confirming this appointment at
the November 24th meeting.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincjjerely,

William W.  Dickinson,  Jr.

Mayor
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cc:    Mr.  Charles Rood

Personnel Director
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LKIIAN HALL HIGH SCHOOL
Wallingford.      Connecticut 06492 Telephone 294- 5350

October 27,  1992

Mr.  Thomas Wall,  Chairman

Vocational Agriculture Expansion Committee

963 Northrop Road
Wallingford,  CT 06492

Dear Tom:

On behalf of the students and staff of Lyman Hall High School,  I would like to

thank you and the members of the VOAG Expansion Committee for the countless hours
of dedication that you have g?-- an to the VOAG Expansion project.   Thanks to your
efforts,  the Lyman Hall Agricultu--al Education Center is the finest of its kind

in the state and provides more stulerts with many more educational opportunities
than we ever dreamed possib-Le.

On a personal level,  I would like to thank the members of the committee for what
has been a most rewarding experience.    This project has confirmed what I have
always felt to be true;  that school buildings are not merely brick,  steel,  and

mcrtar but are living and breathing testaments to the commitment of people like
you who work,  without vested interest,  for the betterment of their community.

This commitment was very evident throughout the five year span of the project and
overshadowed the difficulties and frustrations inherent in any building project
of this size.   At no time were the problems that were encountered damaging to the
determination that was shared by each member of the committee,  a determination

to provide the best possible learning environment for students while maintaining
a responsibility to the taxpayers of the Town of Wallingford and the State of
Connecticut.

Again,   I would like to thank you for providing the Agricultural Education
students at Lyman Hall with a remarkable facility and for providing me with an
opportunity to work with people who share such a strong sense of community.    I

hope that we can work together again in the future.

Sincerely,

David C.  Bryant

Assistant Principal
Lyman Hall High School

cc:     Salvatore Greco

Sandra Schwink

Iris Papale
Barbara Beecher

Wilford Schultz
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WALLINGFORO TOWN HALL

43 SOUTH MAIN STREET

p WALLINGFORO. CONNECTICUT 06492

TELEPHONE 12O3) 294. 2060

November 17,  1992

William W.  Dickinson,  Jr. ,  Mayor

Wallingford Town Hall
45 South Main Street
Wallingford,  Connecticut 06492

Dear Mayor Dickinson:

At the last Council meeting there was a proposal by Mr.  Walter Sawallich

that residents be required to get a permit in order to access the
Recycling Center.    Ostensibly,  the purpose of the permit would be to
prevent non- residents from using the site.    While no Council action was
taken,  there was an indication from the Council of interest in a permit
program for the Recycling Center.    After leaving the meeting,
Mr.  Sawallich,  Mr.  Tolla and myself continued the discussion about the
need for a permit program.

Based on that conversation,  it does not seem that there is a pressing
interest in seeking such a program at this time.    There are several
reasons for this.    First and foremost,  under the current contract with

our recycling vendor,  there are no financial consequences to the Town
should non- residents bring materials to the Center.    The monthly charge
to the Town for Center operations is the same regardless of total tons.
Secondly,  there is a cost to instituting and administering a permit
Program.    These costs have not been budgeted.    Thirdly,  while permitting
may prevent an occasional non- resident from using our service,  it will

no doubt cause complications for and complaints from our residents.    I

can imagine immediately hearing from an elderly resident who has a
refrigerator to recycle but wants to borrow an unpermitted truck from
his/ her son who lives in a neighboring community.

At this point upon review of the situation,  there would seem to be no
immediate reason( s)  for instituting a permit program.    Should illegal

use of the Center become more of a problem,  a permitting program could
always be considered.

V r truly yours,

Donald W.  Roe
State  & Federal Program

Administrator

DWR: Imw

cc:    Mr.  Mario Tolla
Mr.  Walter Sawallich

Printec cr. rec,..-c' ec oaoer
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PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO:    Honorable William W.  Dickinson,  Jr. ,  Mayor

FROM: Mr.  Henry McCully,  Superintendent Public Works

SUBJECT:    TRANSFER OF  $ 4, 126. 00 TO ACCOUNT NUMBER 001- 5200- 500- 5100
MAINTENANCE OF BUILDING

DATE: November 16,  1992

Dear Mayor Dickinson:

In reference to the above subject transfer funds are necessary to repair
the roof leak at the Town Hall.

I would respectfully request to waive the bidding and let The Eagle Group.
Inc.  who performed the water tests on the roof make the necessary repairs
to the roof.  ( Copy of estimate attached) .

After purchasing our Tractor Rotary Mower we had some savings in the
account.

Henry Cul y,  Sup i endent

PUBLI WORKS DEPA NT

HMC: atf

Enclosure


